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The last ISIT committee meeting was held on November 5, 2018. 

  

ISIT continued discussing its process of prioritizing the technology requests submitted in the 2018-19 

Program Reviews. The special ISIT meeting for each chair or designee with technology requests to advocate 

the need for their request (with 2 minutes allotted for each tech. request) and for ISIT members to cast votes 

on the requests from programs is scheduled for Monday, November 26 from 3 to 5:30 p.m. re: voting—ISIT 

members will vote for up to ½ of the requests presented, with the top 1/3 earning 3 points, the second 1/3 

earning 2 points, and the last 1/3 earning 1 point. ISIT members will lose voting privileges if they have not 

attended at least 2 of the meetings prior to this special meeting to prioritize technology requests. 

Updates: 

 Wifi—LA, FA, Ag, M&O are being installed (night time work), finish expected in March. 

Humanities Wifi installation has been completed. Phase 2 will be improving Wifi in some green 

spaces on campus. 

 New educational media design person is David Greenfield (replacing Pam Rivers who left at 

beginning of semester) 

 


